
 
 

ABBREVIATED MINUTES 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

WHO: Minginish Community Hall Association 

WHERE: Minginish Community Hall 

SUBJECT: Board meeting 

DATE: 29.09.2022 

PRESENT –  
Directors - Graham Campbell (GC), Julie Burnett (JB), Rod Mills (RM), Steve Bailey (SB), Ali MacKenzie 
(AM) and Eilidh MacLean (EM). 
In attendance – Project Officer - Dawn Campbell (DC).  
APOLOGIES – Mags Bain (MB). 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
COMMUNITY HOUSING:  

The community housing project is ongoing.  

The Board unanimously approved a quote from the Community Housing Trust to carry out the next 

stage of the community affordable housing project. They were particularly impressed with the 

excellent reputation that the Community Housing Trust has from its very long  history of working on 

community affordable housing projects in Skye and the Highlands and Islands - most recently in 

Staffin.  

Next steps - funding applications to the Scottish Land Fund and the Rural Housing Fund.  

School leaver’s support fund 

The Board were delighted to approve 4 applications from recent school leavers for this fund.  

Fairy Pools Car Park:  

OATS have let the Board know that Upgrade works are about to commence at FPCP. It is anticipated 

that this will create extra car park spaces but until works commence, they cannot be sure about 

numbers. Work will also be done at the exit, to scrape away the banks to allow better line of sight for 

people exiting, hopefully improving the situation where people are turning left up the hill while traffic 

is attempting to come down the hill. 

The works will be done level at a time, and in off-peak times (over the winter months), so it is hoped 

that disruption will be kept to a minimum and the car park will remain open at all times. 

 


